
Since I can remember the county fair grounds has been a big part of our community. While supporting our youth with their 
agriculture projects to our community members at large, it is always there when in need. This past year has been a different year. 
Being a member of our community that was evacuated from our home due to the Pike fire, it was amazing to see the fairgrounds 
pitch in and help not only our community members but also communities around us. Even though we are in a pandemic they still 
made it possible for our youth to show their animals and have some fun! They also have been a  major part in getting vaccinations 
to our community by providing a facility large enough to manage large volumes. As we can see the fairground has always been a big 
part in supporting our community in any possible way!


